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Two UFOs filmed near the International Space Station

On April 5, 2022, a witness filmed two unidentified flying objects (UFOs) near the International Space Station (ISS).
The video, which was published on YouTube and spotted by Scott C. Waring, a well-known ufologist, shows two
stationary, bright objects floating in space.

The video was taken from a live camera feed from the ISS. The witness used their phone to record the video, which
explains the poor quality and lines that appear in the image.

Waring, who is a strong advocate for extraterrestrial life, claims that the two objects are actually UFOs. He argues that
the spherical shape of the objects and the fact that they are illuminated by the sun are evidence that they are not
reflections or space debris.

"This is a fantastic catch and absolute proof that extraterrestrials are still monitoring the space station," Waring said.
The NASA has not yet commented on the video.

Possible hypotheses

There are several possible hypotheses to explain the objects seen in the video. One possibility is that they are satellites
orbiting the Earth. Satellites can be of different sizes and shapes, and some can be bright when illuminated by the sun.

Another possibility is that they are space debris. There are millions of pieces of space debris orbiting the Earth, and
some of them may be similar in size and shape to the objects seen in the video.

Sources

● www.ufosightingsdaily.com

https://www.ufosightingsdaily.com/2022/04/two-ufos-near-space-station-april-5.html
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